
Editor’s Comment:   

I have gone through the various contributions made by the reviewers 
and the corrections given to the reviewer’s suggestions by the 
authors. I would like to suggest: 
 
[1] Lines 118, 141, 152, 159 and others the use of “Figure 1” instead of “fig.1” 
[2] It would have been good to have some pictures of the mentioned 
leaves in this study. 
[3] Lines 56, 59, 145, 146 and others, there should be space between 
quantity and units e.g. 100 g. 
[4] Lines 115, 116, table and figure should be written as Table 1, 
Figure 1 and others. 
[5] I would suggest it could be accepted for publication after these 
minor corrections. 
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